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To whom it may concern, 
 
 
WEG Equipamentos Elétricos (“WEG”) is committed to providing customers with products that 
comply with applicable laws and regulations, including the requirements of the California’s Safe 
Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 more commonly referred to as Proposition 65 
(“Prop 65”).  
 
We would like to inform that WEG electric motors, manufactured in Jaraguá do Sul, Brazil, are not 
designed to release substances and that their operation does not require people to intervene. When 
installed correctly, following the manuals and performed by a qualified professional, the motors do 
not expose the food and water sources to chemicals in concentrations higher than those defined in 
Proposition 65, thus do not require specific identification. 
 
 
WEG will be attentive about any change in the directive to guarantee its products compliance. 
 
If further information is required, please feel free to contact us. 
 
 
Jaraguá do Sul, May 20th, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

Carlos Lourenço 
Product Compliance Supervisor 
Jaraguá do Sul 
May 20, 2024 
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